
SMITHSONIAN INSTITUTION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20560 

6 May 69 

Dear Wmlson: 

Many thanks--far better that it should be 
Edenshaw and of so much interest to you, than 
that it should be Alaskan and hence eligimle 
for Osaka. Enclosed are some color slides for 
your files. Soon I'll send some more detailed 
black and white photos--our photo lab is slow, 
but good. I'll look into the Wm GOlTerneur 
Morris Report, which sounds like exactly what 
we need to straighten out the records on the 
house fDont and several other pieces--many 
of them superb--we have from Swan/Centennial 
Exposition. I'll let you know how it turns 
out, and will incorporate your data with any 
further information, into our catalog. 

While I wasn't so sophisticated about the 
overall control of space, I too was very 
pleased and intrigued by the interplay of 
overall .bilateral symmetry and detailed 
differences of the two halves. 

I do )lope you can pay us a visit to work 
over our _collections during your upcoming 
sabbatical. We have some great stuff here. 


